
Automate the boring stuff
with Python : practical
programming for total
beginners
Sweigart, Al.

Python without fear : a
beginner's guide that makes
you feel smart
Overland, Brian, 1958-

Learning to love data
science : explorations of
emerging technologies and
platforms for predictive
analytics, machine learning,
digital manufacturing, and
supply chain optimization

Barlow, Mike, author.

Serious Python : black-belt
advice on deployment,
scalability, testing, and
more
Danjou, Julien, author.

Business data science :
combining machine learning
and economics to optimize,
automate, and accelerate
business decisions
Taddy, Matt, author.

Python in easy steps
McGrath, Mike, 1956-

BKLYN Data Science
This list on data science and Python was created by a librarian with Brooklyn Public Library. Check
our events calendar for an upcoming series of workshops: "The Beginner's Guide to Data Science."
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